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2014 Public Meetings review

The Neighbourhood Action Public Meetings were held in the following Neighbourhood 
Action areas;

Adeyfield
Bennetts End
Bourne End, Felden and Box Lane
Gadebridge, Warners End and Chaulden
Grovehill, Woodhall Farm and Piccotts End
Highfield
Town Centre

The table below shows a comparison to last year's attendance
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Total

Attendance 
of Residents

 

2013 42 15 42 47 29 25 26 226

2014 24 12 17 42 26 19 14 154
        
Staff, stall 
holders, 
Fire, Police 
and 
Councillors 
attending

       

2013 21 14 12 20 22 13 22 124

2014 16 18 11 13 13 14 17 102

Total 
number of 
people at 
public 
meetings

       

2013 63 29 54 67 51 38 48 350
2014 40 30 28 55 39 33 31 256
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The update from both Councillors and police went down well and some questions were 
asked and answered there and then.

There was a great interest from residents in the different stalls that attended and the break 
half way through seemed to work really well as residents had the chance to speak to stall 
holders, Councillors and staff.

At the end of each public meeting there was a Question & Answer session.

The questions most asked were based around;

 Parking
 Roads and pavement repairs
 Why are Arriva cutting some bus routes
 Grass cutting
 Overgrown trees

In general both residents and Councillors seemed to enjoy the evening.


